
TOWN OF UNIONVILLE 

MINUTES OF TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Town Council of the Town of Unionville held a public hearing on Monday, June 19, 

2023, at 7:15 PM at Unionville Volunteer Fire Department #22, 3229 Concord Highway, 

Monroe, NC, 28110. Mayor Baucom, Andrew Benton, Jeff Broadaway, Chad Simpson, Gene 

Price, and Jaren Simpson were present. Absent was Attorney Ken Helms.  

Mayor Baucom welcomed everyone in attendance and called the hearing to order at 7:15 

PM. No one had signed up for public comment, so Mayor Baucom stated he would open the 

floor for anyone who may wish to speak on the 2023-2024 Town Budget.  

 There being no comments, the public hearing was closed at 7:16 PM. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

      Melody S. Braswell 

      Deputy Clerk 


